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Dear Chair and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for SB 149. I firmly believe that we need to 

improve access to basic support services for newly arrived immigrants and refugees 

in Oregon. 

 

I support this bill because I believe we must do more to ensure that immigrants are 

set up for success from the beginning. This means providing comprehensive case 

management and essential support services to help newcomers build stability, 

navigate systems, and fully participate in our communities and in American life. 

 

When we invest in the well-being of immigrants and refugees, we strengthen Oregon 

as a whole. SB 149 is a crucial step toward a more welcoming and inclusive state 

where everyone has a fair opportunity to thrive. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Carolina Gonzalez Jackson 

Eugene OR (97405) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


